
     

 
 

 

June 10, 2014 

To all the participants of the WS2016 ContestTo all the participants of the WS2016 ContestTo all the participants of the WS2016 ContestTo all the participants of the WS2016 Contest    

 

Following the last communication in April, we inform you that that the second 

stage of the tests for the manufacturers that have not performed tests with their 

National Federations will be carried on 21 and 22 of July 2014 in Kazan during the 

World Championship. 

 

For hotel reservation and invitation letter for the Russian visa you have to 

complete the attached form, to prepare a scanning of your passport and a photo 

in .jpg format and to contact: 

fencing_wch2014@kazan2015.com for hotel, accreditation and airport shuttle 

visa.support@kazan2015.com for visa 

 

with reference: 

“FIE Wireless Contest 2016 under the  World Fencing Championship in 2014" 

 

Please inform us if you decide to meet us in Kazan by June 16th to the following 

email address: 

semicom369@gmail.com  and  varallo.scherma@fastwebnet.it 
 

Best regards. 

 

Semen Rikhtman      Giandomenico Varallo 

President of the WS2016 Committee 


